
 

 

 

Good Shepherd Catholic Church 
9539 Racquet Ct, 
Elk Grove, CA 95758 
 

Dear Parishioners of Good Shepherd, 

 

On behalf of the staff and participating families, I would like to thank you for your continued 
support to the Get On The Bus program. Your generous contribution of over 20 travel bags and 
teddy bears have truly made a positive impact on the children we serve. Because of your support, 
the children will receive a personalized travel bag full of entertainment and comfort to help ease 
the burden of the long bus ride to and from Corcoran Prison. 

It is in the act of giving where we share our love and kindness to those who may be in great 
despair. Again, thank you so much for having a heart in helping united families separated by 
crime and the criminal justice system. 

May our Lord bless each of you with great joy and peace.  

 

With much gratitude, 

Jackelin Aguilar 
Regional Coordinator  
Get On The Bus 
jaguilar@crjw.org 


